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Rear Traffic Striping In Secured Area - Complete! 
We are pleased to announce that the vehicle lanes and bay markers in the rear of our facility are 
complete.  We  thank  all  of  our  Tenants  for  their  cooperation  throughout  the  process  and 
appreciate the efforts made in keeping the lanes clear and area tidy. For the safety of personnel, 
we  request  to  keep  the  vehicle  lanes  clear  at  all  times.  We  also  ask  that  all  Tenants  use  their 

designated  spaces  accordingly  so  as  not 
to impede onto other adjacent spaces.  

New Tenant Lanes Coming 
Soon 
Work  has  begun  to  finish  the  mechanical 
arms  at  the  entrance  of  our  facility.  You 
may have noticed two lanes with one not 
in  use.  We  are  pleased  to  announce  that 
by  December,  we  will  have  the  second 
lane  open  for  exclusive  use  of  our 
Tenants.  All  Tenant  employees  will  be 
issued gate  cards  that  will  allow them to 
drive  up  to  the  machine  on  this  lane, 
swipe  their  card  for  entry,  and  proceed 
into our secured facility. The left lane will 
remain  open  for  visitors.  This  will  help 
solve  the  congestion  at  the  gate  while 
our  Security  screens  all  visitors  allowing 
Tenants  to  have  a  separate  free-flowing 
entry  point.  These  upgrades  are  part  of 
our  continued  commitment  to  the 
security and safety of this facility for our 
Tenants, their employees, and customers. 
This  program is  developing and there will 
be more updates to follow as we phase in 
the  installation.  We  thank  you  for  your 
patience and continued support as we are 
always  working  to  improve  the 
functionality  and  efficiency  of  this 
facility. 
 
 

Paint Touch Up/Waterblasting - Update 
Due to Typhoon Yutu, paint touchup and waterblasting has shifted to the week of November 26 - 
30.  The  waterblasting  will  be  scheduled  on  the  weekends  when  traffic  is  relatively  low.  The 
painting  will  be  done  during  normal  working  hours  but  not  to  interfere  with  Tenant  Operations. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Mike Guerrero, Lease Specialist 642-1727/489-1380


John Rojas, Facilities Manager 898-0706

Krystle Merfalen, General Manager 483-2050


IF YOU NOTICE ANYTHING SUSPICIOUS, PLEASE CONTACT THE SECURITY 
GUARD AT 642-1380 OR OUR OFFICE IMMEDIATELY. 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS:

Smoking Policy: Smoking is 
prohibited anywhere along the 
facility not designated as a 
smoking area in accordance with 
Guam Public Law 33-121. Please 
advise all personnel, visitors, and 
customers not to smoke near the 
building. There are designated 
smoking shelters located in the 
lower parking lot.  

Parking: Parking rules are strictly 
enforced here at the Guam 
Integrated Air Cargo Facility. 
Please advise all guests not to 
park in the fire lines, behind other 
cars, etc. Vehicles found in 
unauthorized parking areas will be 
towed at the owner’s expense. 
Please help us keep the fire lanes 
and loading bays clear for safe 
loading and in the event of 
emergencies. 

Visitor Screening: For everyone’s 
safety, all visitors entering this 
facility are logged in and must 
provide a valid Driver’s License 
prior to entry. Visitors without 
proper identification will be asked 
to park outside and walk/shuttle to 
the office they are visiting. We 
appreciate your cooperation in this 
matter.  




